
CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES 
VANCOUVER 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATION 

The Philippine Consulate General in Vancouver intends to procure stainless steel serving 
utensils to be used during official functions and events hosted by the Philippine Consulate 
General in Vancouver, B.C. with the following specifications: 

• Stainless steel flatware with Nickel content that provides shine, long lasting 
durability and withstand endless dishwashing; 

• Highest quality 18/10 stainless steel; 
• Dishwasher safe; 

For further details, interested providers may contact Consulate's Property Officer Kenneth 
Joya at email address: Kenneth.joya@dfa.gov.ph or Administrative Officer Carol T. Halili-
Castalieda at email address: carlota.castaneda(@.dfa.gov.ph.

Proposals must be submitted not later than 23 November 2023, 1700H,  delivered to the 
Consulate or sent to the aforementioned email address. 

The Consulate intends to complete the procurement on 24 November 2023 and reserves 
the right not to accept any proposals. Funding for the procurement of above services come from 
the Consulate's Maintenance and Other Operating Expenses (MOOE) for FY 2023. 

ANA YN D. RATONEL 
Chairman 

Bids ad Awards Committee 

Vancouver, B.C., 07 November 2023 
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